
Parish Office Access 
For insurance reasons and security concerns, we 
have changed the locks to the Parish Office. If 
you wish to access the Parish Office, please con-
tact Maureen Smith, Pat Wall, Deacon Greg 
Lowe or myself. 

Welcome to 
 
 

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Bernard Lanarolle  

bernard.lanarolle@perthcatholic.org.au                                           
27 Thomas Way, Karrinyup  Ph: 9245 3899 

Deacon: Gregory Lowe greg.lowe@perthcatholic.org.au                                        

Parish Office 19 Phillips Grove Innaloo Ph: 9446 1666 

Innaloo.karrinyupcatholicparish@perthcathoil.org.au
www.innalookarrinyup.perthcatholic.org.au  

Bushfire Response 
Australia is currently facing an unprecedented bush-
fire crisis in many parts of the country. The Australi-
an Bishops have announced that special collections 
will be taken at Masses on Australia Day weekend to 
support affected communities. They have also urged 
Catholics to pray constantly for those affected, for 
those fighting the fires and for an end to the bush-
fires. To access prayer resources or for more infor-
mation, visit www.catholic.org.au/bushfires 

       

Second Collection 12 January  

MASS THIS WEEKEND 
Sat 18 Jan 9am                                                    OLGC 
Sat 18 Jan 6pm                St Dom.   
Sun 19 Jan 8am                OLGC 
Sun 19 Jan 9.30am  Fr Tim Foster                 St Dom 

MASS DURING THE WEEK 
Tue 21 Jan 7pm                             St Dom. 
Wed 22 Jan 8am & 7pm  8.15am Adoration     St Dom. 
Thur 23 Jan 9am                             OLGC 
Fri 24 Jan 9am                                                     St Dom. 
Friday 24 Jan 10.30am                             Brightwater 
 

MASS NEXT WEEKEND 
Sat 25 Jan 9am                St Dom. 
Sat 25 Jan 6pm                                                    St Dom. 
Sun 26 Jan 8am                                                    OLGC 
Sun 26 Jan 9.30am                                             St Dom. 
 

Reconciliation celebrated after every Saturday  
morning Mass and before every weekend Mass.    

Upcoming Events 
 

• 22 January-Parish Pastoral Council  
Formation Night, OLGC parish house 6pm 

• 12 February-Parish Finance meeting 7.30pm  
St Dominic’s parish centre 

Rosters 
next week 

25Jan 
6pm 

St Dominic’s 

26 Jan 
9.30am 

St Dominic’s 

26 Jan 
8am 
OLGC 

Readers E Maugeri George 

M Rodrigues 

L Croxford 

B Croxford 

Acolyte P Wall I Baviah M Archer 

Eucharist 

 Minister 

D O’Sullivan 

C Ledger 

M Birkett 

B von Perger 

B Martin  

L Howell 

Offertory   B & L 

Croxford 

Altar Society M Farmer 

C Hall 

M Birkett, A Cranley, D Riney 

Planned Giving M Birkett L & G Howell 

Morning Tea   M Smith 

J Gates 

Rosters 
this week 

18 Jan 
6.00pm 

St Dominic’s 

19 Jan 
9.30am 

St Dominic’s 

19 Jan 
8am 
OLGC 

Readers D O’ Sullivan 

R Ledger 

M Phillips 

O Pilot 

H Husband 

B Webb 

Acolyte D O’Sullivan P Riney — 

Eucharist  

Minister 

S Menezes 

E Maugeri 

B O’Neill 

D Riney 

L Healy 

L Croxford  

Offertory   E Jeffery 

K Wear 

Altar Society M McAdam 

P Thompson 

 

Planned Giving B & M Webb M Smith 

Morning Tea   L Howell 

D D’Souza 

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Reflection: 
 

In today’s Gospel, John the Baptizer leaves the 
Gospel stage, exhorting his followers- and us- to 
“behold the Lamb of God.” The word behold 
connotes more than just to “look”- it implies 
wonder, attentiveness and awe. John calls us not 
just to “see” Jesus in our midst, but “behold” his 
presence: to put aside our fears and stop our con-
stant busyness in order to open our lives to being 
transformed and re-created in the light of Christ. 
In this new liturgical year, let us “behold” the 
Lamb of God among us: to healing, and preach-
ing in our midst; to embrace and be embraced by 
the love of God that moves and animates this sto-
ry of his beloved Son’s living among us.  

Baptism 
We welcome Evander James Di Lena, son of Ni-
cola & Emma Di Lean, to our Parish community 

as Evander was baptised this weekend. May God 
continue to bless Evander and his family. 

Please contact Fr Bernard 9245 3899 or Maureen Smith  9204 5172                             
to receive communion at home if you are unable to attend Mass. 


